				ЗАХИРА.	1 100	юушхо	
до 11 дүгэ	РНОД АЙМГИЙ ЭЭР АНГИЙН С	Н ХЭРЛЭН ( УРАГЧДААС	СУМЫН ЕРӨНХИ АВАХ АНГЛИ ХЭ МАТЕР	пний хич	РОЛЫН 12 ДУГААР ЭЭЛИЙН АНТИ ДЭВЦ	UNX LIA	ЛИЙН ЛГАЛТЫН
2024.06.0 cym	06	Хугацаа	в 60 минут		очения вузнания вем В хувилбар		Хэрлэн
	т оноо: 96		Анги:		Сурагчийн нэр	c	
Section	1: Use of Eng	lish					
1.	<ol> <li>Gramn</li> </ol>	nar					
	se the correct				00012000000		
	1		is an herbivores				******
	A. Eitl		<ul> <li>B. Neither of on television a</li> </ul>		C. Both of	D.	All of
	A. sav	0.7-7-7-10-10-10-10-10-10-10-10-10-10-10-10-10-	B. were seen		C. was seen	D	were seein
2 Choo	777	0,100 011	ect sentence. /4		C. Was seen	D.	were seem
					have chosen whom t	o becon	ne.
					n become have I cho		
					e I graduate from my		
	D. I had ch	osen whom t	o become by the	time I grad	uate from my high so	hool.	
4			refugees when I h				
			refugees when I h				
			ugees when I ha				
			gees when I had	an opportu	nity.		
	er the questio			nhanaman	on in the 21st centur		
3					non in the 21st centur	y ?	
			ing only one langing only a native la				
			ed to communica				
			ed to communica				
			considered eco-f		igolians.		
			constructed by a		chitect		
					vere not included.		
			designed for frier				
					s containing chemical	substa	nces.
			pice. /8 points/				
7	<ol><li>He found th</li></ol>	ne child in the	park.				
8	<ol><li>They delive</li></ol>	r the newspa	aper in the mornin	ng.			
	-		3/4				
9	<ol><li>She will che</li></ol>	oose the desi	ign team on 2 <sup>nd</sup> o	f April.			
	-	econo e a					
	10. They visited	d that museu	m yesterday.				
	se the correct						
			ourite subject" n B. Abstract r	NOUID.	C Compley noun	nhraca	D. Noun
	12. What noun			IOUIT	C. Complex noun p	unase	D. NOUN
		mpound nou		R Aher	tract noun		
		plex noun pl		D. Adje	71 77 78 78 78 78 78 78 78 78 78 78 78 78		
	1 NOW NOW NO.	ANTO COLOTE DE LA		access at			
1.2. Voc							
	se the correct						
1. V	A. earthquake	B to	from the ocea ornado C. fo		D. drought		
	. odiniquakt	D. U	OTTION U. IL	rad .	w. groduit		

2.	consists of small balls of ice that	fall from the sky.	
	A. cloudy consists of small balls of ice that B. thunder	C. hail	B. breeze
2. Rea	ad the words carefully and choose the odd on	e out. /4 points/.	
3.	Adjective: a. Satisfied b. addiction, b.	great anxiety c	talkative
	Natural disaster: a drought B. earthquake C		
	real and an		
3. Ch	oose the correct answer. /4 points/		
5.	Working with water systems or pipes		
	A. producer B. carpenter	C. artist	D. plumber
6	is an animal that eats other animal		•
	A. a herbivore		re D. an insectivore
	The difference of the desirations	0. 0	
4. Cor	mplete the sentences using the given words i	n italics. /8 point	ts/
	white dzud, stormy dzud, flood,		
	There was a lot of rain and covered	whole street	
	The sheep and goats went downwind during the		
9.	The spread through whole village b	urnt most of the f	orest.
10	. A heavy snowfall causes		
	,		
5. Ans	swer the questions. /4 points/		
11	. Who is your brother-in-law's daughter?		
	. The is your broater in law o daughter.		
40	140 - 41		
12	. What is a ground level of the building?		
1.3 Co	ommunication		
1. Rea	ad the conversations and choose the best ans	swers. /4 points/	
	. Woman: Can I borrow your pen?		
	Man:		
	Woman:		
	A. You must / Don't mention it	C No.	/ Here it is
	B. Sure. Here you are / Thanks		a bit / Thank you
2	. Man:	D. 1400	a bit / Illalik you
۷.	Woman: I like figure-skating best.		
		O V	. like farms election doubt very
	Do you like figure-skating?		like figure-skating, don't you?
0 D-	b. What is your favourite sport?		o liked figure-skating best?
	ad the conversations and choose the best ans	•	
3.	. Man: I'd like some flowers delivered to Hill Hos		
	Woman: Certainly. If you step over there, I'll sh	ow you some arra	angements.
	What is the man going to do?		
	<ol> <li>Send flowers to someone.</li> </ol>		k to a doctor.
	B. Deliver a package to the hospital.	D. Arra	ange some flowers
	D. Doniel a passage to the respitati		
4.	. Man: Then you and Robert finished your proje	ct on time?	
4.		ct on time?	
4.	<ul> <li>Man: Then you and Robert finished your projection</li> <li>Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.</li> </ul>	ct on time?	
4.	. Man: Then you and Robert finished your project Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert. What does the woman imply?		
4.	Man: Then you and Robert finished your project Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.     What does the woman imply?     A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help.	ı.	
4.	Man: Then you and Robert finished your project Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.     What does the woman imply?     A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help B. Robert didn't help much with the project.	i. t.	
4.	Man: Then you and Robert finished your project Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.     What does the woman imply?     A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help B. Robert didn't help much with the project C. She finished her project before Robert finished.	i. t.	
	Man: Then you and Robert finished your project Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.     What does the woman imply?     A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help B. Robert didn't help much with the project C. She finished her project before Robert f. D. She wanted to thank Robert.	i. t.	
3. Ans	Man: Then you and Robert finished your projet Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.     What does the woman imply?     A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help B. Robert didn't help much with the project C. She finished her project before Robert f D. She wanted to thank Robert.  swer the questions. /4 points/	t. finished his.	
3. Ans	Man: Then you and Robert finished your project Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.     What does the woman imply?     A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help B. Robert didn't help much with the project C. She finished her project before Robert f. D. She wanted to thank Robert.	t. finished his.	
3. Ans 5.	. Man: Then you and Robert finished your project Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.  What does the woman imply?  A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help B. Robert didn't help much with the project C. She finished her project before Robert f D. She wanted to thank Robert.  swer the questions. /4 points/  If you have a lot of money, what would you do'	t. finished his. ?	
3. Ans 5.	Man: Then you and Robert finished your projet Woman: Yes, thanks to Robert.     What does the woman imply?     A. Robert deserves her thanks for his help B. Robert didn't help much with the project C. She finished her project before Robert f D. She wanted to thank Robert.  swer the questions. /4 points/	t. finished his. ?	

A new study says today's teenagers are growing up more slowly than previous generations. Research from San Diego State University looked at data on teenage behavior from the past 40 years, between 1976 and 2016. It looked at surveys on 8 million teens from seven different countries. Researchers said that compared to teenagers from the 70s, 80s and 90s, today's teens, "are taking longer to engage in both the pleasures and the responsibilities of adulthood". Professor Jean Twenge said: "The whole developmental pathway has slowed down." She said today's 18-year-olds are living

more like 15-year-olds used to live. She said teenagers are taking far fewer risks than they did before. The researchers said today's teenagers are taking longer to do things their parents and grandparents did. They are older when they go on their first date, less likely to have a part-time job, and are less likely to drive. Professor Twenge said this is a "slow life strategy". Researchers also found that more teenagers are spending longer living with their parents instead of renting their own room or apartment. One of the reasons for this behavior is how much time teenagers spend online. The Internet is keeping teens on social media, looking at videos or playing games instead of living in the "real world". Another reason was parents who try and do too much for their children and protect them too much.

1.	Choose	the	correct	answer.	/10	points/
----	--------	-----	---------	---------	-----	---------

<ol> <li>Researchers looked at data on people</li> </ol>	le up	p to the	age of 4	0.
--	-------	----------	----------	----

T F DS

2. Researchers looked at data on 8 million teens.

r F DS

Researchers compared

A. between 1976 and 2016 C. today's teens with teens from the

1970s.

B. teenage behavior from past 40 years

D. 8 million teens from seven countries

Jean Twenge said \_\_\_\_

A.Today's 18-year-olds are similar to 15-year-olds in the past.

- B. Today's 18-year-olds are living more like 15-year-olds in the past.
- C. They are taking a lot of risks
- 5. What is one of the reasons for the behavior?
  - A. fewer risks
  - B. playing games instead of real life
- Which one is NOT mention
  - A. Parents do too much for their children parents.
  - B. Teenagers spend much time online

## Read again and answer the question /6 points/

- 7. What did Researchers find?
- 8. What did professor Jean Twenge say?
- 9. What did researchers find about?

- C. how much time teenagers spend online
- D. they go on their first date
- C. They are spending longer living with their
- D. Today's teenagers are growing up faster.

# Section 3. Writing.

## Look at the picture and choose the correct answer. / 4 points/

- 1. A. I don't have to go under a big table or lie down along the sofa.
  - B. I must go under a big table or lie down along the sofa.
  - C. I am not supposed to call emergency.
  - D. I have to go outside using a lift.
- 2. A I am not allowed to swim.
  - B. I am allowed to swim.
  - C. I must swim.
  - D. I don't have to swim.

## 2. Answer the questions. / 8 points/

- Have you ever faced an earthquake?
- 4. What have you done by next year at this time?
- 5. If you are magician, what would you do?
- 6. What is your future job? Why?

### 3. Find error recognition and correct them. /6 points/

7. Harry is the taller of the three boys.





	8.	<u>L</u>	isten A	ing to	musi	c <u>are</u> B	a good	d <u>way</u> C	to rela	x, <u>isn't</u> D	it?							
	9.	<u>V</u>	Vould	<u>i</u> you	mind	go wit	th me t	to the	hospit	al?								
4.	Wr	ite a	an es	say.	/10 p	oints/		D										
			"H	low to	redu	ce po	llution		ongolia									
			С	hoose	one	these	polluti	ons –	(air po	ollution	, water	r polluti	ion, so	il pollu	ition, r	ioise p	ollutio	n)
٠.																		
• •																		
• •																		
• •																		
• •																		
• •																		
• •																		
• •																		
• •																		
••																		
• •																		
•••																		
•••																		
• •																		
• •																		

СУРГУУЛИЙН УЛСЫН ШАЛГАЛТЫН КОМИСС

Материал зассан: Багш